MINUTES
BUDGET WORKSHOP
BOARD OF SELECTMEN
LISBON TOWN HALL
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2017
7:00 P.M.

The budget workshop on the proposed Fiscal Year 2017/18 General Government budget was called to order by Thomas Sparkman, First Selectman, at 7:00 p.m.

PRESENT:

Thomas W. Sparkman, Robert T. Browne, William C. Surfus

The workshop concluded at 7:45 p.m.

APPROVED:_

Thomas W. Sparkman, First Selectman

RECEIVED FOR RECORD AT LISBON

CT ON 2/23/2017 AT 9: 2 5am

ATTEST. LAURIE TIROCCHI, TOWN CLERK